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Dear Families,   
How are you? How are your families? 
 

 

 

                                                   

 

Well done  

everyone!                                    

 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday, 24 April 2020 
 
Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs H. Swarbrick 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 
Mrs Rowell’s Joke Corner 

 Knock, knock                                    

Who’s there? 

 No-one, we’re social distancing 

FAMILY SURVEY FEEDBACK 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts. Here is a summary 

 Most responses came from Y3, least from Y5 

 Of those that responded, all are using home 

learning 

 Most learning sessions at 20-30 mins 

FAVOURITES: Maths/ practical learning/ creative tasks 

LEAST FAVOURITES: Writing 

REQUESTS: UFO answers the day after & posting the 

night before so that you know what you’re doing. 

CHALLENGES: Not having computer per child or printer, 

not having practical resources & trying to dedicate time 

to help 

WORRIES: loneliness, anxiety, lack of direct teacher 

contact 

THANKYOU’s: there were so many lovely comments 

about hard work from staff. Thank YOU! 

: 

STAFF SURVEY FEEDBACK 

I asked the staff for their feedback too. Here are their 

thoughts on home learning and relaxing 

SPS Staff Top TIPS for home working. 

1. Have a set getting up time, get dressed           

2. Identify a work space.  

3. Switch TV off  

4. Make a timetable, prioritise and be flexible. 

5. Keep in touch with school and share any worries. 

  

SPS Staff Top TIPS for relaxation. 

1. Fresh air, exercise 

2. Keep in touch with friends & family 

3. Be creative eg cook.  

4. Do things that make you laugh 

5. Enjoy peace 

6. Avoid too much social media 

7. Chocolate!  

EGGGGGGSCELLENT EGGS 2020 

Thank you to all of our entrants.                          

Well done to Josh, Mia & Oliver! 

Our next competition 

is THE VOICE; 

Skelton style 

Check out FB for more 

info! 

We are sorting this for you 

We can provide paper copies & more books. Let us know! 

Email you teacher or Nurture, mention when they call. 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

TRANSPORTER 

 

!!! THANK YOU MFC FOUNDATION !!! 

Charlie, Lee & Ryan have helped with Fareshare, picnic & Magic Breakfast 

deliveries. They’ve been so very positive and helpful and will also be leading on 

the CHALK YOU STREET.                                                                                                       

When you have a street coordinator, MFC will drop the chalk for you. 

If you know of any family who isn’t 

entitled to a breakfast hamper but                     

is in need, please let me know 

headteacher@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 

A Free Book for Children Pub April 2020 

https://nosycrowcoronavirus.s3-eu-west-

1.amazonaws.com/Coronavirus_ABookForChildren.pdf 

Axel Scheffler has illustrated a digital book for primary school age children, free for anyone to read 

on screen or print out, about the coronavirus and the measures taken to control it.                                                                                                                                        

The book answers key questions in simple language appropriate for primary aged children: 

• What is the coronavirus? 

• How do you catch the coronavirus? 

• What happens if you catch the coronavirus? 
• Why are people worried about catching the coronavirus? 

• Is there a cure for the coronavirus? 

• Why are some places we normally go to closed? 
• What can I do to help? 

• What’s going to happen next?     

We want to make sure that this book is accessible to every child and family and so the book is 

offered totally free of charge to anyone who wants to read it. However, we have suggested, at the 
back of the book, that families might make a donation to help our health service if they find the book 

useful: https://www.nhscharitiestogether.co.uk/. 

 

WHO      

WILL              

YOU 

DRAW? 

May 8th is VE Day. What is VE Day? Can you find out?                                                        

Watch out for some special learning tasks! 

https://nosycrowcoronavirus.s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/Coronavirus_ABookForChildren.pdf
https://nosycrowcoronavirus.s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/Coronavirus_ABookForChildren.pdf
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